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FISHER & PAYKEL HEALTHCARE PUBLISHES CORPORATE RESPONSIBILITY AND 
SUSTAINABILITY REPORT 
 
Auckland, New Zealand, 8 November 2017 - Fisher & Paykel Healthcare has today published its 
Corporate Responsibility and Sustainability Report for the financial year 1 April 2016 to 31 March 
2017.  
 
A copy is attached.  
 
The report can also be viewed at www.fphcare.co.nz/sustainability 
 
Investors: 
Marcus Driller 
General Manager Corporate 
marcus.driller@fphcare.co.nz 
+64 (0) 27 578 9963 

Media: 
Rachel Reynolds 
Senior Communications Manager 
rachel.reynolds@fphcare.co.nz 
+64 (0) 21 713 911 

 

Ends// 
 
 

http://www.fphcare.co.nz/sustainability

